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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 31 March 2021 

COVID-19 

 RESUMPTION OF OPERATIONS 

Following the announcement made by the Government of the Republic of Mauritius for the resumption 

of economic activities in a phased manner as from 01 April 2021 and in view of minimising the risk of 

infection by the Corona Virus the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) informs the public of the 

following work arrangements:  

 The Customer Service Centre and the Cash Office at the MRA Headquarters, Ehram Court,   

Port Louis will be closed. Any person who requires any information or assistance for the 

submission of returns or for the payment of tax is required to phone MRA helpdesk on 207 6000. 

 The helpdesk service will operate on weekdays from 09:00 hrs to 16:30 hrs. As a result of an 

increased number of incoming telephone calls, any person who is unable to access our Officers on 

the phone is advised to send an email on headoffice@mra.mu and give his National Identity 

Number or Business Registration Number, name, telephone number and indicate the type of 

information or assistance required. Our Officers will phone them back as soon as possible.  

 The public may also consult MRA website: www.mra.mu for information relating to taxes 

administered by the MRA. 

 Any person requiring any information or clarification on taxes administered by the MRA may send 

an email at headoffice@mra.mu 

Applicants having queries regarding the Self-Employed Assistance Scheme (SEAS) or the 

Government Wage Assistance Scheme (GWAS), may phone the MRA Helpdesk on 207 6000 or 

send an email at headoffice@mra.mu 

MRA relies on the usual cooperation and understanding of one and all to reduce physical contact with 

a view to combat Covid-19. 

http://www.mra.mu/

